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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 640 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 22/02/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
Can I please be given details of medical bills given to overseas patients who were not entitled to 
free treatment on the NHS from April 2016 to the present date. 
 
Specifically can I receive:  
 

1) The total sum of medical bills given to overseas patients who were not entitled to free 
treatment on the NHS during this period  
£1.1m 
 

2) The outstanding total from medical bills given in this period owed by overseas patients who 
were not entitled to free treatment on the NHS  
£462k 

 
3) The highest medical bill given to an individual patient, brief details of the treatment they 

received and how much of that bill remains outstanding 
Personal information of third parties is exempt from disclosure under Part II (Section 
40 (2) - Personal Information) of the Act.  
Access to personal information is governed by different legislation, the Data 
Protection Act 1998. 

 


